
To whom it may concern,

I have been able to coach Brooks Bonham for the last 3 years of High School. I
have seen him grow up and become not only a great baseball player, but an even better
person. He is surrounded by amazing support, including friends, coaches and parents.
In the years of coaching Brooks at the highschool level I was fortunate enough to
always know that grades were never going to be an issue and he was always ready to
play and practice at the best of his abilities. I am excited to continue to see Brooks
continue to grow as a young man and as a player

Sincerely,

Cole Buchda
Sunnyslope Baseball Freshman/JV Head coach
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